

## RFRC Committee Meeting

### AGENDA

Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> September via Zoom

Present: Sandra, Sam, Nic, Dave, Linda, Peter, Ali, Paula, Michelle, Ola, Kate

1. Apologies  
Mary, Helen
2. Review actions from previous meetings

Action	By whom	Comments
Procedure for club members to book minibus - ongoing	Mary	Next meeting
Photos for website	Mary, Helen	Next meeting
Taunton Carnival – nobody attended, need to pass bank details to John. Mary to forward email to Michelle	Michelle	Next meeting
Group leaders meeting	Ali	TBC
First Aid training	Paula/Nic	TBC

3. Group feedback and size  
Group running has restarted under Covid secure environment and the feedback has all been good. The group size may need to be reviewed pending clarification from EA. Post meeting note – no changes are required.
4. Coached sessions  
**Sandra** is awaiting clarification from TAC regarding use of the track. The sessions are proving popular and Ben Timpson is willing to hold a second Monday session at an alternative location if the demand is there.
5. Group runs in dark  
Some discussion around viability of meeting locations. All current locations are street lit and it was agreed to keep a watching brief. The town centre should still be avoided.
6. Booking system admin  
It was agreed that **Ola** has done a fantastic job in setting up and running the system. However she expressed the need for some help with the various tasks and will compile a list of those that can be taken over by other committee members. It was stressed that tasks need to be completed at the same time each week.
7. 2021 Humdinger  
It was agreed that it was too risky to hold the race in February mainly due to road closure costs being non-refundable in the event of cancellation. **Sandra** is to look at reverting to a non-measured course which would not require a road closure, especially with a staggered start. To be kept under review.

8. Christmas Party

It was considered highly unlikely that this will be possible. **Sam** will wait for feedback from the cricket club. They are not asking for deposits currently.

9. AOB

**Linda** will source a new supply of car stickers

**Ola** will consider holding a new beginners group

Michelle and Nic were congratulated on their engagement

10. Date of next meeting

Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> November, 8.15pm